
 

 

 
Insurance Policy 

 
The Hebridean Sheep Society takes every possible care with Health & Safety 
at its events and when mounting exhibits and displays at public events 
organised by other bodies. The Society also has Public Liability Insurance and, 
for the reassurance of members and the general public, Trustees must: 
 
• review annually the Public Liability Insurance held by the Society. 
• ensure that the cover provided by this insurance is sufficient for the worst 

conceivable risk. 
• ensure that the premium required is paid promptly. 
• ensure that all persons assisting at events, exhibits and displays are made 

aware of Health & Safety requirements and operate in a manner which 
minimizes risk to members and the general public. 
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